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Legal Notice 
 
The Cedar Falls Housing Trust Fund (CFHTF) Board of Directors is providing notice that it is now accepting applications 
for funding, related to three (3) housing service areas.  All projects are to be conducted within the City of Cedar Falls, 
Iowa.  Specifically, funding is available for the following three activity areas: 
 

Activity 1:   Owner Occupied Rehabilitation & Repair ($79,320 Available) 
Activity 2:   Homebuyer Assistance ($80,000 Available) 
Activity 3:   Emergency Shelter and Transitional Housing Services ($79,660 Available) 

 
Application forms may be downloaded at www.inrcog.org.  Applicants who have questions about the application process 
or would like a packet emailed to them may contact Isaiah Corbin at (319) 235-0311.  Applications must be received no 
later than:  12:30 PM, March 15, 2025.  Late applications will not be reviewed or considered. 
 
Upon receipt of applications, a sub-committee of the CFHTF Board of Directors shall review all applications submitted by 
the deadline and make a recommendation of award to the full Board of Directors.  The CFHTF Board reserves the right to 
reject any and all proposals, including those that do not provide adequate information to determine if the applicant has 
the administrative capacity to complete the activity in a timely manner. 
 
All entities awarded funds will be required to sign a contract with the CFHTF outlining the terms of the agreement, 
project expectations and deadline for completion of the activity.  The agencies/organizations will be expected to 
complete their proposed activity by September 30, 2026. 
 
 

http://www.inrcog.org/

